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UNITED NUCLEAR CORPORATION
“Yo- G007

Albuguergue, New Mexice 87110
Telephone 505/262-1800

FAX 262-1809 RETURN ORi GINAL
T0 PpR, HQ.

1700 Louisiana N.E
Suite 230

September 28, 1993
UNC-93-205M

Ramon E. Hall, Director
Uranium Recovery Field Office M, USWae 1993
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Re: Docket No. 40-8907
SUA-1475
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Dear Mr. Hall:

Regarding your letter of September 23, 1993, please be advised that upon its receipt we revisited
our request and now fina that we had misinterpreted certain comour line designations as pointed
out by Mr. Ray Gonzales of your staff during a recent telephone conversation. The approved
reclamation plan contains the correct map so that no revision will be required.

Thank you very much for your prompt response.

Sincerely,
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Juan R. Velasquez

cE: Ed Morales
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